

## Vancouver Chapter Harley Owners Group Business Meeting June 2, 2007

The meeting came to order by Director Vern Bye at 10:15am at Trev Deeley's Conference Room. There were only a few that did not ride to the meeting today.

We welcomed new members to the Vancouver H.O.G. chapter at the meeting today. Welcome Craig, Karina, Lynn, Graeme, Gay & Kristin!

## **OLD BUSINESS:**

May 6<sup>th</sup> - 90<sup>th</sup> Anniversary & Grand Opening of the new location of Trev Deeley's. It was a great turn out and \$3,000.00 was raised towards MDC. Thank you to all. Everything was well organized; the only negative comment was the rainy weather.

May 9 - Ladies of Harley dinner at Delrios. There were about 25 people that came out for the Italian food.

May 12 – Ride to Squamish was changed that morning due to the road conditions – slides and construction. Half of the group rode to Steveston and the other half rode to Lytton to see Ken's metal sculptures. If you have never been there he has made very large sculptures of motorbikes and a lot more. See pictures for the ride on our Vancouver Chapter's web page through Trev Deeley's website.

May 16, 23, & 30 were the Wednesday evening rides. All nights had great turn outs. Thank you, Albert for leading the ride on your special birthday.

May 20 – Ride to Snohomish had only a few riders due to the (rain) weather.

May 26 – Vancouver H.O.G. Chapter moving Poker Run. We raised \$105.00 towards the Burn Camp Fund and Percy donated his winnings to the Burn Camp Fund also. Winning Poker hand was Dale, Second Percy and last place Marlene

June 2 – Vancouver Chapter H.O.G. Meeting – 10:00 at Trev Deeley's

## **NEW BUSINESS:**

After today's meeting we had our Vancouver H.O.G. Chapter group photo. If anyone is interested in a picture, please sign up after the meeting.